
TUSCAN RIDGE NEWS

Dear Tuscan Ridge Neighbor,


Due to Covid 19 precautions, Tuscan Ridge HOA will not be holding its usual 
annual meeting but instead will be delivering to each household early next 
month a packet containing pertinent information that will require your review 
and response.  This packet will include updates regarding our recent 
annexation by the City of Omaha and the trash/waste vendor transition.  Also 
included will be the 2021 annual Tuscan Ridge HOA dues statement, financial 
reports, proposed budget and an election ballot listing next year’s board 
member candidates. 


Currently the Tuscan Ridge HOA Search Committee is seeking additional 
neighbors who would like to serve on the board. Serving is a great way to 
meet new neighbors and to make a positive impact on our wonderful 
neighborhood.  Board members serve a 3 year term and the board generally 
meets no more than 5-6 times per year.  If you are interested in being a 
board member or have any questions regarding this, please respond back to 
this email by November 30th.  


Please be looking for this important packet to arrive around December 11th. 	
	 At this time of Thanksgiving, we are thankful for each of you… 


                             Tuscan Ridge HOA Board
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